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To the Editor:

Atter hearing arguments for
and against the upcoming SUB
referendum ! would like to br-
ing forward a point which the
sub-board seems to consider
unimportant.

As an off-campus, and
brown-bagging it,| regularly
make use of the SUB's Blue

Dear Sir:
As a student of UBC (LLB

1960) | became interested in
any means of lightening my
work load, and happened upon
~ the study of mnemmonics. This
study concerns the science of
memory. It has occurred to me
that many students would
benefit from o book on the
subject. | would be grateful,
therefore, if your readers
would drop a line or o post
card containing their favourite
mnemmonic. By this | mean o
“memory crutch” such as the
one known to all students of
music, VIZ: F.A.C.E. being the
key signatures of the treble
clef. Students of geology will
recognize the mnemmonic for
the Moh's Scale of the hard-
ness of minerals, VIZ: Toronto
Girls Can Fight and Other

s in the past
nderson and
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Lounge to eat lunch. | have yet
to see a noon hour in which the
Blue Lounge wosn't packed,
with students not only occupy-
ing ali of the available chairs
but also sitting on the floor due
to the lack of a better alter-
native.

The Referendum proposes a
70% cut to the area of the Blue
Lounge. | can't imagine anyone

Remember this

Queer Things Can Do, which is
a memory device fo enable

geologists to remember the
relative hardness of minerals,
which are as follows:
T alc
G ypsum
C alcite
F eldspar
A |bite
O rthocluse
Q vartz
T itanium
C arborundum
D iamond

If your readers would care to
send me their favourite mnem-
monic together with any
knowledge of its author, | shall
do my best to give credit

where credit is due,
Respectfully yours,

W. Grant Hughes

: PROCTER & GAMBLE INC,
TO: GRADUATING STUDENTS {ALL FACULTIES)
SUBJECT: YOUR FUTURE - CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

WITH PROCTER GAMBLE

Opposes proposal

who had eaten lunch in the
Blue Lounge would want to be

packed into 70% less area with

the same number of people.
Come to think of it ! rarely see

the SUB-Board members eating
in the Blue Lounge.

| spend my mornings in
crowded classrooms and look

forward to having some

breathing room in which to
have lunch. Right now i spell

breathing room ‘BLUE
LOUNGE', if the referendum

goes through | may be spelling
breathing room ‘SNOW BANK'.

Not a nice thought but closer to
the truth than one might think.

| implore anyone who finds
themself in this predicament,

or anyone who emphasizes
with this predicament to vote
NO on the 21st.

Sincerely,

Thomas Davies
Student No. 51128

-Marketing (Brand Management)
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Monday, October 19, 1981
Tiliey Hall - Room 303
2:30 - 4:30 p.m.

(Coffee & donuts will be served) |

soundoff continved________

‘Vote No'

Dear Editor:

I @am writing this letter from
the third floor of the SUB.
There are only three pesople
here. The Ball Room-
Convention Céntre with
capassity in the hundreds, is
totally empty. The large
meeting Room 203 which can
hold up to 100 people is va-
cont. The woodshed is olso
empty. The only place other
than the cafeteria where
students can be found is the
Blue Lounge.

If you ask me to support an
$800,000 renovation of this
building that wi!l decrease the
size of the Blue Lounge by 70%
and increase the third floor
capacity then what are we
coming to. To be frank, who is
actually running this building,
the student body or our belov-
ed President or his administra-
tion.

Time for action is upon us.
Vote NO on October 21.

Stephen McAlinden

: Resumes will be collected following the session.

AR,

Amnesty

International
(Continued from p. 5)

from his family and sent to a
remote village with no
resources, and no chances of
employment. Amnesty Canada
sectionn 39 (Fredericton) has
been writing letters for over a
year io Chilean officials, ap-
pealing for Sozo Eganza's
release. At the recent Writers
and Human Rights Conference
in Toronto it was learned that
Soza Eganza had obtained a
visa for France and was on his
way there. He is the third
prisoner of conscience assign-
ed to section 39 to have been
released this yeor.

This week has been
designated “Prisoner of Cons-
cience Week" by Amnesty In-
ternational in hopes of increas-
ing the awareness of people
worldwide to the cause of
human rights. Further informa-
tion and/or involvement by in-
dividuals interested in human
rights can be obtained at the
next meeting of the Frederic-
ton chapter of Amnesty Inter-
national. The meeting wiil be
at 749 Charlotte St. on
Wednesday, Oct. 21 at 8 p.m.




